
Dear Parents/Carers,

The weather it seems has finally decided to spring into action this week and with that we have

been able to get more playground equipment outside. We now have mini football goals for all

year groups, a quiet colouring corner, skipping ropes including French skipping, bats and balls

and now Lego for the children to play with at break and lunchtimes. Including the playground

markings and chess set, this means that the children have a vast amount of equipment to chose

from at these times and as a result we are seeing some lovely games being played and different

friendships forming with children of all ages playing together. 

We are very excited to have Art Solutions coming into school in the summer term. These

amazing artists will facilitate a whole school project to create several art pieces to go on

display around the school. We will be asking for lots of newspaper to be collected after Easter.

So please start saving!

Thank you to all the parents that came to last weeks first whole school celebration assembly. I

felt quite emotional listening to all the children singing as they came in and then seeing their

faces light up when they realised they had family and friends joining us for the celebration too. I

hope to see many more of you in the coming weeks. 

You might notice that on the field near the outdoor learning area, we have some very young

trees being planted. We have been lucky enough to have been given 20 trees ranging from

Silver Birch to Oak. Please do not let any children play in this area after school so we can

protect them and the area which we are developing. 

We are now on the hunt for different types of plants which we can plant in the area and in the

raised beds. If you have any spare plants from your gardens please do let us know. 

I hope the weather holds out for a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Cagney

KS1 certificates were presented to:

Certificates were 
presented in

our celebration
assembly to:
  Lily(EYFS) 
 Cleo (Yr 1)

Thomas (Yr 2)
   Alaia (Yr 3)

  Annabelle (Yr 4)
Lacey (Yr 5) 

William (Yr 6)
 

(Yr 5)

BOCKING NEWS
Bock ing  P r imary  Schoo l  Week l y  Round Up

 F r iday  18 th  March  2022

WHATS
COMING UP

I am Ambitious, Respectful, Responsible, Engaged and I Persevere.

Stars of the Week

21st / 23rd March -  
One Plan's 
22nd / 24th March
- TLC's 
29th March- EYFS,
Year 1 Read with
Teddy (last one)
30th March - Year
6 Residential Trip
31st March - Open
Door Afternoon
4th April to 18th
April - Easter
Holidays.
19th April - Non
pupil day

SPRING HAS SPRUNG!

Please be aware due

to TLC's next week

there will be no Teddy

Tuesday, and

Thursday no Tutoring,

or SATS Club.

Art club started this week, and was enjoyed by the KS2 children.They were able to choose

their medium to draw with, and asked to draw a Rhino. the results were excellent!



CLASSROOM NEWS

Year 1 have been busy measuring in Maths this week! We have been

using non-standard units to measure with to start, such as cubes and

paper clips. We then moved onto looking at a ruler and measuring in

cm! We have been working practically measuring different objects in

our classroom and finding things that are longer, shorter or taller than

other objects. We are really looking forward to measuring each other

with meter sticks next week! We are going to see if we can also line up

outside in height order!  

AR READERS 

B O C K I N G  N E W S  

 
Year 3 read 326,599 

words this week.

100% Reading 

 

Quiz Scores:

Year 2 - Freddie, Blake,

James, Thomas, Lia, Ann-

Mary, Willow, James Q,

Freya

Year 3 - Elsie-Rose

Year 5 - Willow

Year 6 - Willow, Rafi, Ben,

Isabelle

From EYFS

From Year 1

REMINDERS

Attendance 
This week's class

 attendance:

EYFS: 98%

Year 1: 93%

Year 2: 86%

Year 3: 90%

Year 4: 91%

Year 5: 96%

Year 6: 91%

TIMES TABLE 
ROCKSTARS

Winners- Year 2

House winners- Darwin

Year 2- Blake

Year 3- Arham

Year 4- Lenny

Year 5- Samuel

Year 6- Bella

 

Please ensure the school

office is notified of your

child's absent by 9am

 
(Yr 5)

From Year 2 
Year 2 have had such a busy few weeks. We have been doing

such brilliant work across the curriculum; especially so in Maths

and History. We have been learning about and making 3d shapes

in Maths and we also used clay to make dragon eyes as our

brilliant class novel is The Boy Who Grew Dragons. We are

absolutely loving our History lessons on The Great Fire of London.

Mrs Pickering visited the site of the fire in London and showed us

photographs of where the fire started, and spread to. We have

been applying for jobs as materials in Science and stating why a

brick would be great as a strong material to build a house or why

a shelf could be perhaps wooden or glass.  

This week the children have innovated the story of The

Sleepy Bumblebee- changing some of the characters and

how they kept Mr Bumblebee awake! They have added new

actions and pictures to their story map. They had a lovely

time reading with Year 6. In Maths we have been looking at

number bonds to 5 (two numbers that together make 5) as

well as exploring different ways we can combine numbers

to 10. We have been practising walking to and from the Hall

and where to sit in the Hall, ready for the Summer term

when we start going to assemblies twice a week!


